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February 6, 2014 
 
Wilma Smith  
710 Washington Street 
Barrington, NH  03825 
 
Re:   102-93 & 94-GR-13-ZBA  (Wilma Smith) Request by applicant for a variance from Article 4, 
 Sections 4.1, 4.1.1 & 4.2.1 nonconforming to setbacks, Article 5, Section 5.1.1 Development 
 on Nonconforming Lots, to place a manufactured home located 15.7’ from the side and 17.3’ 
 from the side where 30’ is required on a .3 and .2 acre lots located in the General Residential 
 (GR) Zoning District at Long Shore Drive (Map 102, Lots 93 & 94) 
 
Dear Wilma: 
 
This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its January 15, 2014 meeting concluded by a 
vote of 5-0 to dismiss the application referenced as the applicant failed to appear before the Board 
and the Land Use Office received no communication. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
 
cc: Christopher Berry, Berry Surveying & Engineering 
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